
 

 

 

 
 

7th February 2022 
 
 
Email to Parents and Carers 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
REMINDER - Student Medication in School: 
 
If your child requires medication / pain relief during the school day, for example 
antibiotics, Calpol, paracetamol etc. it must be given to the School Office in its original 
packaging with your child's name clearly labelled on the box along with a completed 
Parental Consent to Dispense Medication Form (copy attached). 
 
Thank you, 
 
School Office 
 
https://thepark.surrey.sch.uk/  

  
Onslow Crescent, Woking, Surrey GU22 7AT 
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